
 
 

 

 

September 4, 2025 

BSE Limited      National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department  Exchange Plaza 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring,  Bandra Kurla Complex   
Rotunda Building, P. J. Towers,   Bandra (E) 
Dalal Street, Fort,                              Mumbai 400 051 
Mumbai – 400 001.                  Scrip Code: INDHOTEL 
Scrip Code: 500850 
 
 
Dear Sirs,  
 

Sub: IT Security Incident 
 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we would like to inform the exchanges that the Company has detected a 
malware incident, affecting select IT Systems and immediate action has been taken to 
contain the impact and secure the systems. The relevant authorities have been duly 
notified. The Company continues to monitor the situation closely while operating business 
as usual.  
 
You are requested to kindly take the same on record. 
   
 

  Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
BEEJAL DESAI (F3320)  
Executive Vice President 
Corporate Affairs & Company Secretary (Group) 
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